
RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING EXTENSION OF CURRENT MEMORANDUM OF 

AGREEMENT AND AUTHORIZATION OF NEW MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN CITY OF GREENSBORO AND ONE STEP FURTHER, INC. TO CONTINUE TO 

FUND GATE CITY COALITION 

WHEREAS, the City of Greensboro continues to address the issues of violence occurring in the 

City; 

WHEREAS, Cure Violence, a nationally recognized interdisciplinary, public health approach to 

violence and prevention, and One Step Further, Inc., a local nonprofit operating in the City of 

Greensboro, beginning in November of 2019, created and implemented the Greensboro Cure 

Violence Initiative known as Gate City Coalition;  

WHEREAS,  One Step Further, Inc. and the City of Greensboro desire to continue the Gate City 

Coalition Cure Violence Initiative to address the acts of violence within the City and to work to 

reduce and eliminate these acts within the City;  

WHEREAS, the City of Greensboro and One Step Further desire to extend the current 

Memorandum of Agreement and Scope of Services, the requirements and the conditions by 

which the City will provide funding and partner with One Step Further, Inc. to continue the Gate 

City Coalition Cure Violence Initiative for two additional months through  December 31, 2020. 

WHEREAS, the City of Greensboro and One Step Further desire to enter into a new 

Memorandum of Agreement and Scope of Services, the requirements and the conditions by 

which the City will provide funding and partner with One Step Further, Inc. to continue the Gate 

City Coalition Cure Violence Initiative for calendar year 2021 (January 1, 2021 through 

December 31, 2021.); and 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 

GREENSBORO: 

That the City Manager has the authority to extend the current Memorandum of Agreement and 

Scope of Services between the City of Greensboro and One Step Further, Inc. from November 1, 

2020 through December 31, 2020 and has the authority to enter into a new Memorandum of 

Agreement and Scope of Services between the City of Greensboro and One Step Further from 

January 1, 2021 through December 31, 2021, in an amount not to exceed $399,000.00. 

 


